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To commemorate the UN Intl. Day of the Family, Mrs. Dolores Read of the WFWP S. London arranged 

an inspiring and delightful meeting, focusing on the value and importance of healthy family relationships. 

 

 
 



 

 

Mrs. Pat Dale, from Soroptimist Intl., shared on this topic based on her insights and wealth of experience, 

having lived in various countries and continents. 

 

Following on from that Dolores Read presented an informative and uplifting talk on "Family, being the 

school of Love", where one experiences and learns to practice the 4 great realms of heart. 

 

 
 

Then the audience formed 4 groups where discussions took place based on 6 questions. A summary of 

each group discussion was then reported back to everyone, which concluded the insightful first part of the 

program. 

 

In the meantime tasty refreshments were laid out which all participants thoroughly enjoyed, taking the 

opportunity to chat with each other, forming new friendships or deepening existing ones. 

 

The meeting ended with everyone's agreement that this gathering felt like an extended family, with 

respect, true love, care, acceptance and righteousness at its core. 

 

    

 


